
 

. 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Arrangements for the last day of term 
 
I would like to inform you that, as is customary, we will have an early finish for the summer break at 
1.00pm on Friday 19th July 2024.  
 
Pupils will be in periods 1, 2 and 3 as normal on this day and they are expected to wear full school 
uniform as usual. In addition, a full range of school meals will remain available at lunch for all pupils.  
 
Further information about which bus services are available when we finish on this day will be passed 
on to students as soon as possible.  
 
All pupils will return to school on Tuesday 3rd September 2024 at the normal start time. 
 
I wish you and your family a very enjoyable summer. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
G. O’Hagan, Deputy Headteacher 
 
 


